
Greetings in the powerful and precious name of our Savior, 

An exciting and wonderful opporunity has presented itself unto 

the Moriah Baptist Association. There exists a possible marriage 

merger with the Chester Baptist Association. Discussions have 

been under way for several months about the possible marriage 

merger. This is a great opporunity for assisting the churhces of 

the two associations in revitalization and church planting, as 

well as impacting the lostness of both Chester and Moriah 

Counties. 

In conjunction with Marty Haynes, a video has been produced 

that explains the background to the possible marriage merger 

and the benefits of the marriage merger. The link for the video is 

below: 

https://youtu.be/tDhq6J9S0K8 

 Please watch the video and let me know if you have any 
questions. I would also like to ask you to be in prayer 
about this very important decision 

  

With much appreciation, 

Joe Youngblood 

Interim Director of Missions 

Moriah Baptist Association 

Revival and Missions International 

Cell Phone: (803) 215-3841 

https://youtu.be/tDhq6J9S0K8


 


